Thu Oct 19, 2023

To: Michel Berger, Universitat Gstaad (email address redacted); Marie Monstre (email address
redacted); Erik Leroux, Aria Properties (email address redacted)
Cc: Marty Bishop, Stewart Title (email address redacted)

From: Erik Leroux, Aria Properties (email address redacted)

Subject: Important: Your Family Tree Tracking Expertise
Dear Professor Berger:

| approach you with a most unusual request. | am a real estate agent representing one Marie
Monstre in the sale of her estate. You may be familiar with her husband, sometimes referred
to as Frankenstein's Monster, though we all knew him as Frank. With his passing, Mrs.
Monstre is seeking to sell their castle and prior to signing off on the sale. Our title insurance
provider has some conditions.

With the eccentricities of the Undead Act of 1053 and the Reanimation Statutes covering the
area, Stewart Title has determined that it's in the best interest of all parties to obtain proper
paperwork from the many hundreds of descendants of people whose donated parts went
toward the construction of said creature agreeing to forego any potential ownership claims,
in whole or in part(s). (Couldn't help myself.)

We are seeking your help in locating those descendants. Please forgive the slightly morbid
nature of this request, but we ask your cooperation to keep things from falling apart.

Urgently,

Erik Leroux

Erik Leroux
Listing Agent, Aria Properties
Somewhere in the Paris Opera House
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